



Department for CHRISTIAN EDUCATION

(0151) 522 1050 (0151) 522 1060

Email: d.seddon@rcaol.co.uk

15 December 2016

Mrs A Worrall
St Vincent's Catholic Primary School
Finlay Avenue
Penketh
Warrington
WA5 2PN

Dear Mrs Worrall

Department of Christian Education Monitoring Visit of St Vincent's Catholic Primary School 8 December 2016

I am writing on behalf of the Department for Christian Education, Archdiocese of Liverpool to confirm our findings following the monitoring visit to your school.

I am very thankful for the help and the time I was given by the deputy head, the Religious Education Coordinator, the Parish Priest, the Chair of governors, staff and children on the day.

The basis for the visit was the Self Evaluation Document and what improvement has been made since the last inspection. The main findings of the visit are enclosed with this letter.

The schools Section 48 Inspection will take place during the academic year 2018 to 2019

Yours Sincerely,

Rev Des Seddon

Director of Christian Education



MONITORING VISIT at St Vincent's Catholic Primary School on 8 December 2016 THESE ARE AREAS TO CELEBRATE

- The implementation of the recommendations from the last inspection.
- The welcome, care and cooperation received throughout the visit.
- The creative and exciting learning environment created within the school and in the grounds.
- The vibrant Catholic life of the school.
- The outstanding relationships throughout.
- The open and friendly ethos that has been created.
- The happiness of all in the school and the outstanding relationships throughout.
- · The outstanding behaviour of the pupils.
- The prayerful and very meaningful Collective Worship and the involvement of the pupils in planning and delivery.
- The enthusiasm and energetic teaching of teachers who are obviously extremely dedicated.
- The imaginative and creative use of the Come & See programme.
- The enthusiastic and intelligent response of pupils who are growing in knowledge, understanding and skills.
- The engagement of the pupils and their application to the given tasks.
- The love and care shown to those who are less fortunate, locally, nationally and internationally.

THESE ARE AREAS FOR CONTINUED DEVELOPMENT

 Continue to implement the Self Evaluation Document especially the development of the reflective aspect of Collective Worship.

Monitoring Visitor: Rev D Melly